
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON BUDGET 

 

The City Council for the City of Plum Grove, Texas, will hold a public hearing on the 2025 Fiscal 

Budget for the City of Plum Grove, Texas (the “Budget”) on Friday, September 27, 2024, at 6:30 

P.M. at 9485 Plum Grove Road Cleveland, Texas 77327.  

 

The hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving community input on the Budget, which will 

cover the Fiscal Year beginning October 1, 2024, and ending September 30, 2025. All citizens and 

interested persons are encouraged to attend these hearings and present their views to the City 

Council. All citizens and interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard for or against 

any item or the amount of any item contained in the proposed Budget. City Hall is accessible to 

the disabled. Disabled individuals who might have difficulty attending these public meetings 

should contact the City Secretary at 281-659-4300 option 1 to arrange for special assistance. If 

anyone interested in attending these hearings requires a translator, please contact the City Secretary 

prior to the hearings so arrangements can be made.  

 

A copy of the proposed Budget is available for viewing during normal business hours at 9485 

Plum Grove Road Cleveland, Texas 77327 and is also located on the City of Plum Grove website 

at www.cityofplumgrovetexas.com 

 


